
Comments on the Santa Fe Mountains Landscape Resiliency Project 

 

My name is Selah Kaiser and I am a New Mexico resident living in both Santa Fe and 

Albuquerque.  

I am writing to express concern about the Santa Fe Mountains Landscape Resiliency Project and 

request that an Environmental Impact Statement be completed before the U.S. Fire Service’s 

Draft Proposal for massive thinning and burning of the Santa Fe National Forest is approved.  

I understand that the U.S. Fire Service is proposing thinning and controlled burning as a solution 

to wildfires as well as to preserve the ecological health of the forest. While these are important 

concerns, it is crucial that a comprehensive analysis be completed before initiating a project 

that could have detrimental and long-lasting negative effects on the forest itself, NM citizens, 

and the State at large.  

In order to ensure that the Santa Fe Mountains Landscape Resiliency Project is actually in the 

public as well as the forest’s interests, it must be fully informed by a comprehensive analysis. 

Please put the Santa Fe Mountains Landscape Resiliency Project on hold until an Environmental 

Impact Statement is completed. 

 

Thank you, 

/S/ Electronically signed by 

Selah Kaiser 

1120 N. Plata Circle 

Santa Fe, NM 87501 

 

October 24, 2021 

 

 

 

  


